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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
The attendance at the University Turf Field Day/ 

MAAGCS Picnic and the Stewards of the Chesapeake 

tournament at Bretton Woods was outstanding. It was 

great to see the support of our members at the last two 

MAAGCS events and if you weren't able to attend either 

of these events you definitely missed out on some great 

education, outstanding food, networking and of course 

golf. I cannot thank Steve Potter, Dr. Dernoden and all 

of the supporters enough, for the time and effort that 

they have given for the continued success of the Turf 

Field Day. 

For those of you who missed the Stewards of the 

Chesapeake, it was definitely your loss. Bretton Woods 

was the perfect venue for this event and Mr. Bupp and 

the entire staff showcased their club and the golf course 

to perfection. To start out, the weather was absolutely 

perfect, and everything that followed; from the food, to 

the service and tournament organization was 

exceptional. 

If anyone is now wishing that they would have 

attended, they will be after they hear that the most 

impressive part of the day was the outstanding course 

conditioning. The greens were rolling at least 11 and 

the bermudagrass fairways were spotless; almost 

perfection from tee to green. The course renovations, 

the fairway conversion to bermudagrass and the acres 

of naturalized areas represent that Bryan and Bretton 

Woods are "Stewards" of our industry. Thank you 

Bryan, and thank you Bretton Woods. 

As always, these events are made possible by the 

support of our vendors and company representatives. 

Thanks to all who contributed to making this event a 

great success!!! 

As a reminder, our upcoming events are the Annual 

Championship on Monday, October 20th at Country Club 

of Maryland, Bill Augustin, host superintendent and on 

Monday, November 3rd, a joint meeting with the 

Greater Washington Golf Course Superintendent's 

Association at Robert Trent Jones, host superintendent, 

Scott Furlong. 

MAAGCS President 

Mark Kingora 

Save the Date 
October 20th, Annual Championship 

CC of Maryland (8ffh Anniversary) 

November 3rd- Joint Meeting w/ 
GWGCSA at RTJGC 
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